
MINUTES OF PROCEEDINGS
Wednesday, July 5, 1944.

(23)
The Special Committee on Radio Broadcasting met in camera at 4 o’clock. 

Mr. J. J. McCann, the Chairman, presided.
Members present: Messrs. Bertrand {Prescott), Mrs. Casselman 

IEdmonton East), Coldwell, Hansell, Hanson (Skeena), Isnor, LaFlèche, 
Laflamme, Matthews, McCann, Mullins, Ross (St. Paul’s), and Veniot.—(13)

The following correspondence in relation to station CFJC, Kamloops, was 
read and tabled.

1. A letter from the Chief Executive of the C.B.C. to the Clerk of the
Committee, accompanied by a resumé of decisions of the Board of 
Governors.

2. Acknowledge of the Clerk.
3. A letter from the Clerk to Mr. T. J. O’Neill, M.P., forwarding

information received from the C.B.C. in connection with station CFJC.
The Committee began the study of the evidence presented before the 

Committee in view of its report to the House.
At 6 o’clock the Committee adjourned until Thursday, July 6, 1944, at 

11 o’clock.
ANTONIO PLOUFFE,

Clerk of the Committee.

Thursday, July 6, 1944.
(24)

The Special Committee on Radio Broadcasting met in camera at 11 o’clock. 
The Chairman, Mr. J. J. McCann, in the Chair.

Members present: Messrs. Bertrand (Prescott), Boucher, Mrs. Casselman, 
Coldwell, Hanson (Skeena), Isnor, LaFlèche, Laflamme, Macdonald (Brantford 
C(ty), McCann, Rennie and Ross (St. Paul’s).—(12).

The Committee resumed its consideration of the evidence.
The Chairman invited suggestions from the members of the Committee, 

preferably in writing.
At 12:45 o’clock the Committee adjourned at the call of the Chair.

ANTONIO PLOUFFE,
Clerk of the Committee.
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